
New Coast Guard HC-130Js Nearing Next Phase Of Construction
Aircrews are conducting a series of test flights on the Coast Guard’s seventh and eighth HC-130J 
aircraft, which are scheduled for delivery early this year. After acceptance, the aircraft will be moved 
to Greenville, South Carolina, where they will be outfitted with specialized equipment for Coast 
Guard missions. Photo courtesy of Lockheed Martin Aeronautics.

For more information: HC-130H/J Long Range Surveillance Aircraft program page


